
Hello Redistricting Committees~ 

  

I tried to testify in today's hearing but due to limited cell service was unable to be heard when I tried 
speaking. 

I did not have a pre planned testimony, but want to share my thoughts on redistricting. With the recent 
court ruling that grants our legislatures more time to do this very imported work I think it is time that 
Oregon look at the 26 states who have non-partisan boards.  

  

These states have laid great ground work making it easier for us to follow their lead.  

Having a non-partisan board would allow more people to get involved; making sure that all voices are 
heard. I feel that this is the best direction for all those who reside in our wonderful state.  

Thank you for your time 

Tricia Hafner  

 
 
Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

 
 


